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Dear Reader,

Now that we have almost 2 years of the 
pandemic behind us it is time to start a new 
edition of the IC Circular.

There are not that many papers in the re-
view process, so I strongly encourage you 
to submit a paper for peer-review.

A big Thank you! goes out to the reviewers 
who take time out of their busy schedules 
and review the papers.

A number of quite interesting papers were 
presented at the IC conference in Greece. 
Why don't you send in your manuscript in 
for peer-review?

The first article of edition number 13 of the 
IC circular is about Modern Graphic Design 
as phenomenon of a social communication. 
It is an interesting read, so please have a 
look.

The best part of my position as editor is that 
I get in touch with people in many different 
parts of the world. It is nice to work with 
them across different time zones and fields 
of interest.

Don’t hesitate to send me your manuscripts 
via email to mhabekos@ryerson.ca. You can 
write to me in German or English, but your 
articles need to be in English.

Best regards,

Martin Habekost


